
From The Editor

Dear colleagues, 

The new issue of the Journal of Entrepreneurship and Innovation 
Management (JEIM) is ready to provide new inside about innovation and 
entrepreneurship. We witnessed good number of paper submissions to this 

issue and we are proud of this. We will keep providing exciting opportunities for 
researchers, professionals as well as the policy makers to access new knowledge, 
practical information and policy recommendation in the area of innovation and 
entrepreneurship. 

Despite the good number of submissions, we were not fast enough to provide 
feedbacks in the same timeframe due to the COVID period. Therefore the review 
process takes longer time then it supposed to do. We apologize for this and hope to 
reduce process time in coming issues. Despite their work load, we want to thanks to 
all reviewers and member of The Editorial Board. 

In this issue, we have five research papers which analysed entrepreneurial 
behaviours of different categories of entrepreneurship ecosystem. You will also find 
research results on impact of innovation on firms performance.

Needless to say, any papers that you wish to submit, either individually or 
collaboratively, are much appreciated and will make a substantial contribution to 
the journal. Best wishes and thank you in advance for your contribution to the JEIM.

Wish you a nice summer break

Best Regards
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	 Editor-in Chief


